
 

Dear Ma’am, 

 

Please accept our sincere thanks for considering our application for extending the bus route for 

bus no 8 of Bavdhan after our repeated discussion on the issue for Master Utkarsh Rathod 

.Though we understand this arrangement is made till March 2013 and will be reviewed again, 

however please note that now from the same stop we have at least 10 children boarding the bus 

and is the end of the main road in our location at Bavdhan and we hope the same route will be 

continued thereafter. 

  

Please extend our sincere thanks to Principal Ma’am for patiently reviewing our problem and 

also to Mr. Yogiraj our transport Manager for taking the effort of verifying the route and 

resolving the issue. 

  

The parents of other children boarding the bus from the stop have also extended their thanks to 

the school 

  

I take this opportunity also to say that we have always found Sanskriti School to be very 

approachable and helpful and gives us a sense of pride that our children are studying in one of 

the best Schools in Pune. Please also extend our thanks to all our teachers and staff for the 

support and guidance to our children. 

  

 Wish you all a Very Happy Diwali and a Prosperous New Year  

  

Thanks and Regards 

Rajiv and Anima Rathod 

Parents of Utkarsh Rathod  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


